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Paris, 25 February 2019
Cluster Guest Investigators and Early Career Scientists Announcement of Opportunity

Dear Colleague,
I am pleased to invite you to respond to the “Announcement of Opportunity” to submit proposals for
special operations to be performed with the Cluster mission.

The details regarding the Cluster mission as well as the special operations can be found in the
Announcement of Opportunity.

The Announcement of Opportunity will close on 29 May 2019. Proposals for special operations to be
performed with Cluster must be prepared in accordance with the information provided at:

https://cosmos.esa.int/cluster-ao3

and must be submitted electronically to ESA with a copy to the relevant funding institution.
Letters of Intent must be submitted before 28 March 2019.

I would appreciate if you would circulate this Announcement to interested colleagues within your
institute.
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